

Nancy M. Daugherty

Address contributions for "CHP Corner" or CHP News to:

Nancy M. Daugherty, CHP Editor, CHP News 511 N. Bermont Lafayette, CO 80026 303-966-8533; FAX: 303-966-8575

# Mammography Quality Standards Act Jim Turner, AAHP President

At its July meeting in Atlanta, the AAHP Executive Committee discussed at some length the Mammography Quality Standards Act and its possible implications for many CHPs. The Academy is actively pursuing input to the implementation of the new requirements at a number of levels, seeking recognition of CHP credentials. We are coordinating our efforts with those of the ABHP and the HPS. Your comments, suggestions and help are invited.

## Certification is Booming!

Carl Distenfeld, ABHP Chair, reported an estimated 20% increase for 1993 over 1992 in the number of candidates for the ABHP certification exam--another record-breaker in a continuing upward trend.

The increased number of candidates will result in some delay in grading the exams. (More than 60 people will be involved in the grading process.) Examination results will be mailed to 1993 candidates in early December.

#### Lost Watch?

Nancy Johnson (Secretariat: 703-790-1745) has a watch that was left in the certification exam room in Atlanta.

#### 1994 Certification Exam

Applications for the 1994 Certification Exam must be postmarked no later than 15 January 1994.

## **AAHP Election Results**

Carol D. Berger, President-Elect Kathryn H. Pryor, Secretary Ronald L. Kathren, Director

# Congratulations, Ken Skrable!

Recipient of the William B. McAdams Outstanding Service Award--1993

(Ken's award citation will be included in the December 1993 issue of CHP News.)